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                                                       Ride For Angels a Success!            
                                             Well, it’s not official yet but I can tell you from what 
                                             we saw at the 2nd Annual Ride For Angels it was a big success. Nearly  
                                             200 motorcycles took a scenic tour around Davidson County and wound 
                                             up back at the Denton Farm Park for a hot dog lunch with all the  
                                             trimmings.  There were live bands, vendors, good food and great weather.   
                                             What else could you ask for! The folks from the Davidson County                                        
                                             Hospice did another great job this year and we look forward to next year. 
 
                                             I also want to thank all the A2 folks that helped out at the event. 
                                             We provided a lot of needed man-power and I know it was greatly  
                                             appreciated. 
 
                                             In just a few weeks we’ll be heading to the mountains to attend Wings  
                                             Over the Smokies. If you have not registered for the rally, go to the  
                                             District web site to get your form.  I’ve given out all the ones I have. I’ll try  
                                             to round up a few more.   
                                             Remember, to work the rally you must be fully registered. Also, if you  
                                             have not gotten your hotel reservations, get that lined up. I’ve ordered the  
                                             worker shirts and will give them out at the rally.  Different folks will be  
                                             leaving at different times to go up to the rally. I’ll be leaving on  
                                             Wednesday, the 23rd.  If anyone wants to join me just let me know. 
                                             Until next time, 
                                             Randy D. 
                                                                               

               

                                             

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                                                                                      
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

  
  
  
 
                 

Chapter A2 Staff 
   CHAPTER DIRECTOR 
       And Web Master 
         Randy Dezarn 
         336-969-2180 
    rdezarn@triad.rr.com 
 
   Assistant Chapter Director 
  Membership Retention and       
           Recruitment 
              OPEN 
 
      Chapter Educator 
       Gerry Grotberg 
         336-492-6664 
 peggyg@mocksville.com 
 
Treasurer & Goodie Sales 
        Deidre Sprinkle 
        336-764-1138 

 goldwingtriking@ymail.com 
 
        Sunshine Lady 
       Debbie Everhart 
         336-764-4289 
 
     Technical Advisor 
       Tim Pennington 
        336-472-7916 
TimPennington@northstate.net 
 
Member Enhancement Division 
      And Special Events 
           Coordinator 
      Ruby Pennington 
        336-472-7916 
 
Motor Awareness Coordinator 
                 OPEN 
 
           Chapter Couple 
     Bill & Deidre Sprinkle 
          336-764-1138 

goldwingtriking@ymail.com 
 
    Phone Tree Coordinator 
         AC Pennington 
          336-248-5612 
   acpretired@lexcominc.net 
 
        Newsletter Editors 
    Bernie & Dottie Motley 
           336-764-5321 
     goldwingrider02@att.net 
 
     Next Chapter Meeting 
           August 4, 2009 

 



The following chapters helped  support Davidson County Hospice in this years event:  
Chapter A2 Lexington, Chapter T2 Albemarle, Chapter G High Point, Chapter R Thomasville, 
Chapter L2 Mooresville, Chapter W2 Jefferson, Chapter B2 Winston-Salem, Chapter N Burlington and Chapter S2 
Sanford. . 
 
District Staff Members that attended were: Dennis & Kathy Hull, Tom & Terri Pennoni, Roger & Brenda Hatley, Janice 
Barker, Joel& Mary Beth Roach and Bernie & Dottie Motley. 
 
Thank You ALL that attended, your efforts and support are Greatly appreciated by HOSPICE & Chapter A2. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



                              Where Do Your Contributions Go? 
                                 By Lisa Pierce, CPA - Chief Financial Officer / Hospice of Davidson County 
 

As the Chief Financial Officer for Hospice of Davidson County, I often get asked questions about the cost of our 
services, 
how they are paid for and where exactly contributions go. To help our supporters better understand how we bill for 
services and manage costs, I’ll address a few of the most commonly asked questions. 
Q: Is my contribution tax deductible? 
A: Yes. Hospice of Davidson County (HODC) is a 501(c)(3), Not-for-Profit agency and all donations are tax-
deductible. 
Q: How does HODC get paid for the services they offer? 
A: HODC does not turn anyone away due to inability to pay. If a patient has Medicare, Medicaid or private insurance, 
in 
most cases HODC can bill these third parties directly. For our patients without any form of insurance or the ability to 
pay – 
we are able to provide our services due to the financial support of our community and the funds raised at annual 
events 
such as our annual “Ride for Angles” bike ride, summer golf 
tournament and the August Gala. This year we also plan to offer our first annual Christmas ornament sale. 
Q: Do we receive financial support from United Way? 
A: Yes. We are a United Way agency that applies for funding each year. We also apply for grants when we qualify. 
Q: If I make a donation or attend a fund raiser, how are the funds used? 
A: All monies donated or raised on our behalf go directly to our patients, their families and to the programs and 
services 
provided by our agency. Some of these include: Hospice Home Care – which enables terminally ill patients to stay at 
home and still receive quality care. Hospice pays for medications related to the hospice diagnosis, medical 
equipment and 
supplies. 
Hinkle Hospice House - offering a home-like setting where hospice care can be provided when a situation arises 
that 
prohibits a patient from staying at home. 
Bereavement – counseling services, bereavement programs and support groups that assist families through the 
grieving 
process. 
Indigent Care – with our declining economy, more and more families have suffered job losses and consequently the 
loss 
of insurance coverage. Each year more patients are in need of hospice care but do not have the means to pay for it. 
Due to your gracious support, everyone can receive hospice care regardless of their ability to pay. 
If you have additional questions regarding your donations or our billing practices, please contact Lisa Pierce at 474-
2062 
or via email at lpierce@hospiceofdavidson.org. 
 
                               Thank You Gold Wingers, You DO make a Difference …………………………. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              Jim Loveless cooking Hotdogs 
 
          
           Jim & Pam Loveless with the Grandkids on the train 
 
 
 



                                                       

                               

 

                                                                      RIDER EDUCATION 

                     Gerry Grotberg 
 
 

                                    Protective Gear 
 
 
 
 

I was directing traffic at the ride for angels when  I started watching the riders as they came in and was looking at  

the way they were dressed.   I would never tell anyone how to dress when riding, that is a choice you have to make, and I spent a great part of 

my life defending your right to choose.  However, being the chapter educator and a safety geek, I do have to tell you what I think.  You can 

use the information as you see fit.   

 

I saw people coming into the park and going on the ride in such a wide variety of attire that it would be impossible  

to mention them all, but here are a few.   I saw people on many brands of bikes not wearing helmets as they came 

 into the parking area. Though this was completely legal because we were on private property, was it safe?????   

 I also saw tank tops and shorts of various types being worn, along with a variety of flimsy foot ware.  I can only assume they have never 

experienced a close encounter of the asphalt kind. 

 

The MSF has determined that proper riding gear consists of Six items.  They are:  
 

1) A DOT approved helmet to  protect your head and brain from injury.  
  
2) Eye protection such as a face shield or goggles to protect your eyes from wind and debris. 
   
3) Full fingered gloves to increase grip, reduce fatigue, and protect your hands from the elements.  
      You can also ask  Bill Plyler how they work while sliding down the highway at 50 plus miles an hour 

  

4)  A long sleeved shirt to protect you from the sun and to provide some protection in a fall. 
     I would also recommend a long sleeved jacket with armor to provide maximum protection.  

 
Yes I know, I can hear some of you saying that that would be too hot in the summer time. You are right, when it  

gets above 90 degrees the vented jacket does become a little uncomfortable, but it will sure help protect you from  

road rash and broken bones.   

 

5) Long pants are the fifth component of this protective gear we have discussed. They protect you from the  

sun, heat from the bike, things kicked up by the front tire and that close encounter  thing we discussed earlier.   

 

6) Last but not least, above the ankle boots will protect you from the heat of the bike and I can profess to  

their usefulness in protecting you from major injury, just ask me some time. 

   
Ok I will get off my soap box because for most of you, I am preaching to the choir.  This is for the few of you  

who believe that a close encounter of the asphalt kind only happens to others.  All I can say is, I hope that  

continues to work for you. 

As always, ride safe! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
 

                                                      The Tech Guy                                                                                                                                                                                        

      Tim Pennington 
 
                               A writer on the GWRRA Tech Message Board shared a problem he experienced 
                             with his bike. After he checked several things to no avail, he discovered that his  
                                  battery had “expired”. Stu Oltman  responded to this fellows  problem stating that 
this was a perfect example of the Battery Bug alerting  him  of the impending dome of his battery. Stu wrote a Product Report  
on the Battery Bug in the last  issue of  Wing World.  
I am sure everyone has already read this report, if not take a moment to check it out. The price of $49.95 seems reasonable 
considering that the ”Bug” monitors six functions.  
 
 
 



 
            

                                                       Chapter A2  COUPLE  OF  THE  YEAR 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                    

            Bill & Deidre Sprinkle 
 

Greetings from your Chapter Couple, 
 
August has arrived with the anticipation of the Couple’s Cookout and the Central Couple’s Golf Tournament.   
Bill and I were busy in July attending Chapter R, Thomasville’s open house and helping with the hospice ride 
which appeared to be very successful.  We also went to Chapter T2’s meeting in Albemarle to congratulate 
Carolyn and Allen Little for their becoming the International couple.   
Bill and I are looking forward to attending the Couple’s Picnic.   We have heard so much about it and what a 
good time everyone has.   August 22nd is our Golf Tournament.   Since we have so many excellent cooks, we are 
asking our chapter to make desserts.  Please see Dottie Motley or Ruby Pennington if you can furnish a dessert.  
I will have a volunteer sign up sheet at the meeting and we will need  volunteers at the golf course by 10:30 am 
on the day of the tournament to help set up and serve lunch.   I just want to again thank each and everyone of 
you for your continual support of this project.    We are going to meet our goal, but we could not do it without 
your help.   Again, many thanks. 
Please do not forget your canned goods.   The senior pantry project has gone well this year and they are very 
appreciative of the Chapter’s support.       
 
Please mark August  13th on your calendar and plan to be at Chapter A, Greensboro meeting.    Chapter A will 
be presenting their proceeds from their yard sale and the Walmart Grant to a representative from Horizons.   
They eat @ 6:30 meet @ 7:30 At Captain Bills, 6108 West Market Street (Route 421), Greensboro.  
 
Until next month, safe riding,   Bill and Deidre.         
 
 
 

 

 A Big Thank You to Greensboro for their contribution of over                
$1,225.00 to Christine’s Wheelchair,  & Wallmart donated $1000.00. 
 

                   Christine is a resident of Horizens Residential Home Care in Rural Hall 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                
 
                                                     
                                                             
 
 
 
              August 13 Becky Plyler                          NONE  August 1997 Bernie & Dottie 
 August 18 Bill Plyler     August 1999 Randy & Carolyn 
              August 21 Tim Beck 
 August 27 Carolyn Dezarn 
 August 27 Joe Higgins 
 August 31 Kathy Rickles 
 

                                                                      Congratulations 
                                                                 Lynn and Cathy Nicks 
                                                                    Married July 19th 

Below is the Raffle List. You do not have to do a cake, although food is popular. You can bring 
anything you think would be a good raffle item. The raffle is to raise money for Christine’s fun raiser. 

We are trying to buy her a new Wheel Chair ($10,000). Several Chapters are helping us. 
 

August          Steve & Robin 
September                 Bernie’s Mom  
October        Gerry & Peggy 
November                  Lynn Nicholson               
December                   Dottie Motley 

         Christine Fundraisers:   Greensboro’s Yard Sale                                             June 6 
                                                 Central Couples Golf Tournament                            August 22 
           Wheelchair                   High Point is doing goody bags, other chapters are donating food,                                                                        
                                                 and A2 is bringing desserts for the Golf Tournament  
      $ 8,000 to 10,000               Lexington’s Monthly Raffles and gifts to Christine  on  
                                                 Valentines, Easter, Birthday, &  Christmas 
                                                 Durham is selling desserts at their monthly meeting 
                                                   
                                                        Christine’s Birthday is   September 14th 
 

     Christine’s Raffle                  Randy’s Mom         -   Cake 
                                                     Ruby Pennington  –  Cake 
                                                     Dottie Motley         –  Afghan 
                                                     Betty Dye               -   Cake 
                                                     Lynn Nicholson     -   Cake 
                                                     Bill & Deidre          -   Dewey’s Gift Basket 
 
                                                         Total                  -     $ 486.94 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

                      
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                                    A note from our July meeting 
 
                                              Members--   25                          Visitors--   19 
 
 
                                        Ride Pot            $ 11.00     AC Pennington                                   
                                        Vest Drawing       $   5.00      Pat Capps    
                                        50/50 Drawing     $  32.50      Garry Casey 
                                        50/50 Drawing     $  32.50      Steve Deane 
 
                                      **  see page 10 of the new Wing World Magazine ** 
       

                          

                                                                   In Remembrance       

                                           Bernie’s Stepfather Edward “Bud” Jolly passed away 
                                  On July 3rd. He had cancer, but had only been sick 4 to 5 weeks. 

 Thank you for all your thoughts, prayers, cards, and visits.The plant was 
beautiful, too.  We would be so lost without our Goldwing family, especially A2.       

                                                                             

 

The golf tournament on August 22 is to raise $$$ for Christine.  Different chapters are  
doing food.  A2 needs your help to bake desserts.  If you can help, please let Ruby know. 
We need pound cakes, cup cakes, brownies, cookies, & baggies.  Thanks so much.  

Hospice of Davidson County welcomes new volunteers Lynn Nicholson, Donna Yarbrough, Thom 
Gill, Carol Sluder, Paula Cain, Sandi Maxwell, Sue Styers, and Karen Lawing to the Hospice 
volunteer family. 

                                                 
                                                  REMEMBER OUR SICK  and INJURED 
 
                       Carolyn Dezarn was knocked down by a dog jumping up on her and in the fall she   
                       suffered a Broken Arm 
                                                  
                                                              Cards can be sent to : 
 
                                                              Carolyn Dezarn 
               784 Crooked Run Drive    
                                                              Rural Hall, NC 27045 
                                                              Phone 336-0969-2180 
 
                                                               GET WELL SOON !! 



 
                                             Pastors Pantry for Davidson County Senior Citizens 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
                                                     
                                                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
                                                       Robin Deane 
                                                      Deidre Sprinkle 
                                                      Lynn Nicholson        
 
 
 
                                                        
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                A2 Canned Food Drive Results: 
 
                                                        January     44     items of food 
                                  February    93     items of food                                          
                                   March        54     items of food 
                                   April       67     items of food 
                                      May                 59      items of food 
                                    June                69     items of food 
                                    July                 63     items of food 
                     
                                   Total     449     items of food   

                                            

                                 
 

 
 
                            $100 to be given away at the December meeting                             

                                                  Keep up the good work! 

                              THANK YOU 
We had 24 A2 members come and work the hospice fundraiser.  
                               This is wonderful. 
           The hospice fundraiser was a great success.             

           We had  great success with our Care Bear ride. 
          Thanks for all the stuffed animals you brought.  



 
 
                       SUPPORT YOUR LOCAL CHAPERS –THEY SUPPORT You 
 
 
 
 
 
                           
 
 

 
                                                          

 

                                                         August Rides 
                                                                              Steve & Robin Deane                                                         

 

August 8th 
 
Camping Cook-Out                                           
Willville Motorcycle Campground 
 

 
Meadows of Dan , VA. 

 
August 15th

 

 

School Tools” Ride  -  Albermarle 
Depart Lexington Center  
           at 8:30AM 

 
August 21st

 

Friday Dinner Ride 
Venezia Restaurant, Advance 

Depart Lexington Center 
          At 6:45 
 

 
August 22nd

 

 
Charity Golf Tournament – Graham , NC 
                 Christine fundraiser 

See Bill and Deidre Sprinkle 
      for Info and Details 

                                                       September Rides 
                                                                                             Sonny & Betty Dye 

September 12th    Round Robin - Breakfast    - RSVP- Betty Dye 
   Ride through Country 
   Hot Dogs & Hamburgers      Late afternoon 

Sonny and Betty’s House 9:00   
  
  Bernie & Dottie’s House  

 

September 18th   
  

               Millers Restaurant in Mocksville 
   

  Leave Lexington Center 6:45 

 

September 19th                Salisbury Chapter M -Day  Rally  
              Spencer Transportation Museum 
                    9:00 til 3:00                     

  Leave Lexington Center 8:30 

 

September 24 - 26th  
   

                    Wings over the Smokies 
                      Fletcher, NC  
   

               TBA  

                      
                        We are doing the Ride Coordinator of the Month again this year. 
                                 Below are the months that have been signed up for.   
    
                                              Aug   =    Steve & Robin Deane 
                                              Sept  =    Sonny & Betty Dye 
                                              Oct    =    Gerry & Peggy Grotberg 
 



 

                                                 A word about Wings Over the Smokies 2009 
                                                                             
           There will be two new buildings this year.The buildings are down in the area close to the vendors.          
           Everything in the Davis Arena will be moved to the larger new building. Also, pre-registration, 
           On-site registration, and day passes will be in the larger new building. A2 will handle pre-registration as 
           always.  Registration (District) and day passes (B2, and others) will be in the same area.                                              
          The other new smaller building is designed for classes, pizza, ice-cream social. Both buildings have restrooms and   
           air conditioned.    
           Davis Arena will not be used with the exception of the restaurant, and the McGough Building will only be used 
           on Saturday for closing ceremonies. We will not have a formal “Opening Ceremony” this year .Bikers will park in the   
           top parking lot as always, and walk down the hill, and enter the new large metal  building to pick up their packets  
           before entering the vendor area.. We will have the District Couple of the Year Announcement at the Friday night   

            entertainment. Dennis and Kathy are working very hard to determine the best way to use these two new buildings.  
           The parking lot adjacent to McGough will be closed to parking and used for Drill Team performance, Trike Course 
            and On-bike games. 
           We think it will really be less tiring, and more organized to have everything we can down near the vendors  
           and everything closer together. The couples competition will be onsite this year in the new log building .  
           We think it’s going to be a great time at Wing Over the Smokies so get your registrations in soon.  
           Pre-Registration cut off is 9/12/2009 and all workers must be Fully registered to work the rally.       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
New Registration Building  (Expo Building)                                     New Log Building : “The Heritage Exhibits Building”    
Every thing that was in the Davis arena will be in this building     Classes , Pizza Party, Ice Cream Social and   
                                                                                                                couples competition. 
 
 

 
 
 

                                                               We are sooooooo excited 
 
                                                                   Alan and Carolyn Little 
                                                           NC-T2 Chapter Couple of the Year 
                                                             NC District Couple of the Year 
                                                             Region N Couple of the Year 
                                                                                now 
                                           INTERNATIONAL COUPLE OF THE YEAR 
                                                                     Congratulations !! 
 



                      NC District GWRRA Chapter Gatherings 
                            CHAPTER     DAY   CITY      TIME       LOCATION ADDRESS 
 
NC-A     2nd Thu      Greensboro         7:30pm    Captain Bills, 6108 West Market Street (Route 421) 
NC-A2   1st Tue       Lexington            7:30pm    Cap'n Steven's Seafood, 4577 E. Hwy 150 
NC-B     2nd Thu    Goldsboro           7:30pm    Wilber's Barbecue, 4172 E. Hwy 70 
NC-B2   2nd Tue     Winston-Salem  7:30pm    Yacht House Seafood, 4881 Country Club Road. 
NC-C     2nd Mon   Charlotte              7:30pm    Golden Corral 9430 South Blvd, Charlotte. exit 65Aoff I-485 
NC-C2  1st Tue      Smithfield            7:30pm    Parkside Cafe, Pine Level, (off I-95 exit 97) 
NC-D    1st Thu      Greenville            7:30pm    Golden Corral  504 SW Greenville Blvd.  
NC-D2  3rd Mon     New Bern             7:30pm   Golden Corral, 400 Hotel Drive 
NC-E    3rd Tue      Cary                      7:30pm   Perkins Family Restaurant, 908 US Hwy 64 West, in Apex 
NC-E2  4th Thu      Elizabeth City      7:30pm   Golden Corral, 406 Halstead Blvd 
NC-F    1st Sun       Jacksonville         3:00 pm  Marina Café at 110 S Marine Blvd.,Jacksonville, NC 28540 
NC-F2  3rd Thu      Garner                 7:30pm   Carolina Barbeque, US Highway 70 East, Garner, NC. Starting June18th 
NC-G   1st Thu       High Point           7:30pm    Pioneer Restaurant, 10914 N.Main St. (Rt 311), Archdale 
NC-G2  1st Sat         Waynesville        5:30pm    Arf's Restaurant, 4352 Soco Road, in Maggie Valley. 
NC-H2  3rd Thu      Durham               7:30pm    Mayflower Seafood Restaurant,3742 Chapel Hill Blvd,Hwy 15-501 
NC-I     4th Thu       Asheville             7:00pm    Ryan's Grill Buffet & Bakery, 1000 Brevard Rd. 
NC-K2  4th Sun      Fayetteville         2:00pm    Hudson Bay Seafood Restaurant, 2816 Ramsey St.(Hwy401) 
NC-L    3rd Tue      Gastonia              7:00pm   Jackson's Cafeteria (Akers Shopping Center), 1453 E. Franklin Blvd. 
NC-L2   2nd Sat      Mooresville        10:00am  Golden Corral, 120 Gallery Center Drive, Mooresville NC 
NC-M    2nd Sat        Salisbury            7:00pm    Blue Bay Seafood, Innes Street (I-85 exit 76) 
NC-M2  3rd Sat       Hendersonville   9:00am   Quality Inn & Suites, 201 Sugarloaf Rd, I-26 exit 49 
NC-N    4th Thu       Burlington           7:30pm    Western Charcoal Steakhouse, 142 Graham Hopedale Road 
NC-O2  3rd Sun     Hickory                5:00pm    Golden Corral, 1053 Lenoir-Rhyne Blvd (I-40 exit 125) 
NC-P2   2nd Tue     Forest City         7:30pm    Rollins Cafeteria (formerly Scott's Restaurant), Route 74 Bypass 
NC-Q    3rd Sat        Wilmington         6:00pm    Carolina Barbecue, 2703 N. College Road (Hwy 132). 
NC-Q2  2nd Sun      Dunn                    2:00pm    Pizza Inn, 1138 W. Broad St., I-95 exit 73 
NC-R    4th Tue      Thomasville        7:30pm    Loflins Restaurant,103 Sedge Hill Dr (Hwy 109 & I-85 exit 103) 
NC-S    4th Thu      Lenoir                  7:00pm    Shoney’s, 129 Wilkesboro Blvd 
NC-S2  4th Sat         Sanfordnford     12:30 pm  Down Home Buffet at 1215 N. Horner Blvd. in Sanford 
NC-T2   2nd Thu       Albemarle           7:30pm    Blue Bay Seafood 1901 East Main Street, Albemarle  N.C. 28001 starting in June 
NC-U    2nd Sat      Lumberton          6:00pm    Shoney's, Roberts Avenue (Hwy 211) 
NC-U2  4th Sat       Laurinburg          7:00pm   Golden Corral, US 401 Bypass North 
NC-V    1st Thu      Statesville           7:30pm    Captain’s Galley, I-40 exit 151 (US 21 North) 
NC-W   3rd Mon     Eden                    7:30pm    Golden Corral, 1566 Freeway Drive, Reidsville 
NC-W2 3rd Thu      Jefferson             7:00pm    Smoky Mountain BBQ, Hwy 194/Business 221, West Jefferson 
NC–X   1st Sun        Wake Forest        9:00 a     Golden Corral, 11016 Capital Blvd. Wake Forest 
NC-X2  4th Sat         Mt. Airy                2:00pm   Golden Corral, 2226 Rockford St. (Hwy 601 S.) 
NC-Y    4th Sat         Morganton          7:00pm   Timberwood Restaurant, I-40 at Exit 106 
NC-Y2  1st Sat        Monroe             10:00 am Hill Top Bistro & Bar, 1602 E. Roosevelt Blvd. Monroe, NC 28112  
NC-Z    2nd Tue      Rocky Mount      7:30pm    Western Sizzlin, US-301 North Corral:  2507 West Roosevelt Boulevard 
 

                        1St Week * 2nd Week * 3rd Week * 4th Week * AM * PM * New Location 

 
               
 
 

 

 
 
 
                                            
                                                                 August  Meeting’s 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 NC-D Greenville has Changed meeting location to Golden Corral  504 SW Greenville Blvd. Greenville. 
 
 NC-F2 Garner has changed meeting locations to Carolina Barbecue US 70 East  Garner 
  
  NC-T2,Albemarle has changed their meeting place to Blue Bay Seafood  1901 E. Main St.  Albemarle 

 
  



                                                                                 Wing Ding 32                 
              
 

                                                                         July 2,3,4,5 – 2010 

                                                                      Des Moines, Iowa 
 
                                                                      www.Wing-Ding.org                                                    
 
                                      Please read the Wing World magazine for more details 
 
============================================================================================ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                            2009 
                                                                     Wings Over The Smokies                                                                   
 

                                                       September  24, 25, 26 
                                            Back to the 60’s 
           The NC District Staff cordially invites you and all your friends 
           To come join us at the Agriculture Center in Fletcher, NC. 
             From 12:00 AM on Thursday until 7:30 PM on Saturday 
                                     Fun, Safety, and Knowledge 
 
                                                gwrranc.org 
=========================================================================================  

                 
                 Region N Rally News                                                                                                    
              Come join us 
         15th Annual GWRRA Region N 
              Appalachian Adventure 
                     Wingtobergest 

                                   October 29, 30, 31 – 2009 
                              Appalachian Fairground                                  
                                         Gray, Tennessee 
 
                                   http://www.region-n.org/ 
 
 
                       



             
 

 

  
   

              The Central Chapter Couples of the North Carolina Gold Wing Road Riders 
Association are sponsoring a benefit golf tournament.  Proceeds will go towards the 
purchase of a wheelchair for Christine, a resident of the Horizons Residential Care 
Center, 100 Horizons Lane, Rural Hall, NC 27045     www.horizonscenter.org 
 

DATE:           22 August 2009.  Registration deadline 14 August. 

FORMAT:  Captain and Crew – Shotgun start at 8:30 AM 
 

$200.00 per team or $50.00 per player.  Payment includes Greens Fees, Cart, Prizes, goody 
bags, and lunch at completion of play.  Open to all!  We will assign individual players to 
teams as is possible.   
 

Prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd places in flights based on number of 
entries.  Long Drive and Closest to the Pin prizes, Mulligans,  50-50 
drawing, and a chance to win a $33,000 Thoroughbred 
Motorsports Stallion!! 
 

WHERE:  Southwick Golf Course 
3136 Southwick Drive, Graham, NC 27253  
www.southwickgolf.com for directions 
  

Sign  up as an individual or team and come out and 
have some fun while supporting a good cause. 

 

HOLE SPONSORSHIPS NEEDED! 
    $100 INCLUDES SIGN AT TEE OR GREEN. 

Call 336 764-1138 or email deidresprinkle@triad.rr.com for sponsorship info 
 

    
 
Player 1  ________________________________         Player 2 __________________________________ 

 

Player 3  ________________________________         Player 4 __________________________________ 
 

Make all checks payable to Horizons Residential Care Center. 
Mail checks and registration forms to:  Mickey Vaughn, 8702 Perry Rd, Graham, NC 27253 

For additional information call Mickey or Deanne Vaughn at 336 376-9095 
 

Liability Release:   I/We hereby agree to conform and comply with the ideals governing this event 

and agree to hold harmless the GWRRA, cosponsoring organization, and any property owners for any 

loss or injury to self or property in which I/we may become involved by reason of participation in 

this event.  I/We also agree to assume responsibility for any property which I/we knowingly 

damage. 

 

Signature  ______________________________  Signature ____________________________________ 

 

Signature  ______________________________  Signature ____________________________________ 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*HOLE IN ONE ON #10 
 
 

* FIRST SHOT ONLY - NO MULLIGANS TO BE USED FOR THIS PRIZE. 
 

    
 

SPONSOR/DONATION INFORMATION 
 

O    HOLE SPONSOR           $__________ 
O    MONETARY DONATIONS                                                   $__________ 
O    IN-KIND DONATIONS       
              Items donated:  __________________________ VALUE   $__________ 
        __________________________ VALUE   $__________ 
                           __________________________     VALUE   $__________ 
 

Name:  __________________________________________________________ 
Address:  __________________________________________________________________   
Contact Person: _________________________   
Phone _________________________   Email  ____________________________ Mail 
form with check to: Deidre Sprinkle, 413 Grove Park Lane, Lexington, NC 27295 
                                                           Phone (366) 764-1138   email deidresprinkle@triad.rr.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

THANK YOU!! 

INFORMATION FOR SPONSOR SIGN – PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 

 

 

 

 
 



                 
 

 Directions to Southwick Golf Course  
  
From Greensboro: I-85 North/ I-40 East to Exit 147. Follow NC 87 (South) 
for 4 miles to a stop light. Turn left between gas station and Southern Auto 
Parts onto Boy Wood Road. Go one mile and turn right into entrance. 
  
From Durham: I-85/40 South to Exit 147. Follow NC 87 (South) for 4 miles 
to a stop light. Turn left between gas station and Southern Auto Parts onto 
Boy Wood Road. Go one mile and turn right into entrance.  
  
From Chapel Hill / Carrboro: Take Jones Ferry Road to the Old Greensboro 
Road. Follow on Old Greensboro Road for 12.5 miles to NC 87. Turn right 
on NC 87 (North) and go 9 miles to a stop light. Turn right between gas 
station and Southern Auto Parts onto Boy Wood Road. Go one mile and turn 
right into entrance.  
 
From Pittsboro: Take RT. 87 North toward Graham.  At first stop light, turn right 
between the gas station and Southern Auto Parts onto Boywood Road.  If you 
pass Holt Lumber Co. on your right you have gone to far.  Turn around and go 
back to light. turn left onto Boywood Rd. Course is one mile on the right. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Last month after the Care Bear ride A2 members and members from visiting chapters enjoyed the 
afternoon at Bill and Deidre’s lake home. Thank You Bill & Deidre for a very nice outing at the lake 
and for all the members that attended the Care Bear ride on June 27th. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        
 
                                                         
     Visit and Support Our Sponsors 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                               
                                                                      
                                                                                                                                                                                         
 
 
 

                                                                     
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                      



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     Group tours of the cookie factory are available by appointment. Call 336-764-1402  Small charge for tours.  
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                                                                   August 4, 2009 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
        Lexington Style Wings 
          201 Starfire Drive 
        Lexington, NC 27295 
 
 
 
 
 
 
             
 
 
             
        

            Friends for Fun, Safety,               
                  and Knowledge 
       GWRRA  CHAPTER NC-A2 
                     Lexington, NC  
 
Chapter Meetings: 1st Tuesday of Every 
Month 
                      Capt’n Stevens Seafood 
       Hwy 150 & Friendship Church Road 
         Eat at 6:30 PM – Meet at 7:30 PM  
                             Next Meeting : 

 


